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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Alice Rich, NADE NE Director

Date:

January 31, 2016


Subject:
NADE MID YEAR 2016 Report
One of the Major Goals for the NE Region is to increase NADE Membership.

The NE NADE Chapter has increased membership by two members.  We have seen an increase of members volunteering to serve on NADE Committees. We are planning a membership drive that will include incentives for new members. We have requested a NADE Membership Grant.
It has been an exciting time for NE NADE because of the new NADE Website.  We have received positive feedback.
